
Technical Advisory Committee  
Wednesday, March 5, 2014 2:30 PM – 5:00 PM 

Facilitators:  
Anamarie Garces, 
Anamarie@UrbanHS.com   
Laurie Fucini-Joy, 
Laurie@UrbanHS.com  

mailto:Anamarie@UrbanHS.com
mailto:Laurie@UrbanHS.com


Agenda 

I. Introductions/ Sign-In 
a. Dan Greenberg, UHP Planner 
b. New TAC Members 
c.  Meeting Recorded 

  
II. Initiative Update 

a. Partner Updates 
b. Let’s Go Biking Event – March 29th 
c.  Ft. Lauderdale Complete Streets Policies Ranked as One of the Best 

 
III. Broward County Commission Update 
      
IV. Update TAC – Walkability Audit  
     
 V. Next Steps  

a. Formal Request for Technical Assistance 
b. Let’s Go Biking, Saturday March 29th 
 

VI. Seminar – Implementing Complete Streets by John LaPlante   



Introductions/ Sign-In 

• Dan Greenberg, UHP 
Planner 
 

• New TAC Members 
 

• Meeting Recorded 

  
   



Initiative Update 

• Let’s Go Bike Event – 
Saturday, March 29th 
 

• Ft. Lauderdale Complete 
Streets Policies Ranked as 
One of the Best 
 

• Partner Updates 
 

 



Broward County Commission 
Meeting Update 

• On February 11, 2014, the Broward 
County Commission unanimously 
approved multiple agenda items 
related to Complete Streets. 

 
• New Complete Streets guidelines for rights-

of-way under County jurisdiction. 

• Amended the Land Development Code to 
further accommodate Complete Streets 
features within rights-of-way designated as 
“Context Sensitive Corridors.” 

• Approved for transmittal to the State a 
package of policy changes to address 
Complete Streets within our Transportation 
Element and Countywide Land Use 
Plan.  The policy package is expected to be 
adopted, after state review, in May. 

 



Walkability Audit and  
 Other Technical Assistance 

• Walkability Audit Request For Proposals are 
due March 15th. 

• Other Technical Assistance Still Available 
• MAP21 Workshops planned for Sept 2014 

• 2 Action Plans for Cities Interested Adopting Guidelines 

• 2 Evaluation Demonstration Projects 

• 2 Speaking Engagements  

• Request for TA go to Ricardo Gutierrez, 
gutierrezr@browardmpo.org  

mailto:gutierrezr@browardmpo.org


Next Steps 

• Walkability Audit Proposals due March 15th. 
 

• Formal Request for Technical Assistance 
• Ricardo Gutierrez, gutierrezr@browardmpo.org  

 
• Next Meeting 

• Monday, April 14th 
 

• Let’s Go Biking 
• Saturday, March 29  
• Starts at Markham Park 
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Seminar 

• Implementing Complete Streets 
• Presented By John LaPlante 

 
 


